
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
NJEFA News                   Contact: Jamie O’Donnell 
September 12, 2017                609-987-0880 

 

 
 
 
 

New Jersey Educational Facilities Authority Announces  
Resignation of Executive Director, Jeremy Spector 

 
NJEFA announces that Jeremy A. Spector provided notice of his intention to retire from 
the New Jersey Educational Facilities Authority and his positions as Executive Director 
and Secretary effective August 31, 2017.  Mr. Spector joined the Authority in November 
2015. 

The Authority’s Deputy Executive Director, Sheryl Stitt, has assumed the responsibilities 
for the management and operations of the Authority until the appointment by the 
Members of a successor Executive Director and Secretary.  Ms. Stitt has served as Acting 
Executive Director on three prior occasions and has been a senior member of the 
Authority’s management team for more than seventeen years. 

On behalf of the Members and staff, Authority Chair Joshua Hodes said, “We appreciate 
Jerry’s commitment and dedicated service to the State’s higher education institutions 
and to the citizens of New Jersey. We all wish Jerry well in his future endeavors.”  
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